
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 12/19/2012 12:12:03 PM
Subject: RE: Proviso 118.7

                Thanks – agreed.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 11:08 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: RE: Proviso 118.7
 
No we don’t need it for FY 13-14.  If agencies don’t spend it all in FY 12-13,  they didn’t need it !!
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 11:01 AM

To: Boles, Les

Subject: Proviso 118.7
 
Les,
 
                Do you know if any agencies are still carrying forward enforced collections money?  Do we still need this 
proviso?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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